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Dear Fellow Lions 

I cannot believe how fast time has passed and we are starting another year of 

Lionism. It is with great honor that I am your District Governor for 2020-21. I will 

strive to do my best and look forward to working with each one of you. My theme 

this year is “Hope” in every act of Kindness.  

With your support, we will get through these troubling times. We need to reach 

out to our communities and see where and how we can help them.  

You are all probably wondering about my DGO (District Governor Organizational) 

Meeting that is scheduled for August 15, 2020. Right now, it is not looking good to 

hold a normal meeting. I do not see any way in holding a meeting for the district 

in one building, especially with the Covid restrictions still in place. We are looking 

at a Zoom/Virtual meeting but will keep you informed in the coming weeks. The 

DGO was to be hosted by the Deep Brook/Waldec Lions club and I would like to 

thank them very much for the offer. My priority is to keep everyone safe but 

continue to work as a district. 

I will also be heading out in the next few weeks to deliver the packages for the 

clubs, committee chairpersons and zone chairs. I will give more information as the 

time comes closer. 

I also ask that the club secretaries continue to send in their reports as usual to 

myself, the VDGs and NS Lion Editor, Tracey Carocci. Even with Covid, we still 

need to move forward in this Lions year. We cannot let it hold us back from doing 

the great work we have always done.  

I know some clubs are having a hard time at holding meetings, fundraising and 

even getting out to do service work in their communities. It is important to do 



what we can, our communities need us now more than ever. There are many 

ways to hold a meeting and I am glad to hear that some clubs have been doing 

the virtual kinds when it was not possible to get together. If anyone needs help 

with this, I have a great team working with me and we are there to help you. Just 

reach out and keep the communication lines open. 

Fellow Lions, our province has been hit hard over the last few months. We still 

have some challenges to get through. But we are strong here in District N2, we 

will get through it together. 

I would like to wish everyone and their families a great summer and keep doing 

the great work you do. 

Let us give hope to our communities, that things will get better. Take it one day at 

a time. 

Remember our motto. 

WE SERVE 

 

Stay Safe and we will see each other soon. 

Yours in Lionism 

 

DG Lion Jane 

 

        

 

 

 

                                   


